
 APPENDIX E 

Request for Authorization to Discontinue the Bachelor of Science in 

Manufacturing Engineering Technology at 

The University of North Carolina at Charlotte 

 

Requested Action 

 The University of North Carolina at Charlotte requests permission to discontinue the 

Bachelor of Science in Manufacturing Engineering Technology (CIP 15.0612).                           

 

Rationale 

UNCC is in the process of reworking the programs in Engineering Technology to address 

areas in which they can project reasonable need and demand.  They will be submitting 

information on this in the near future.  Since the enrollment in this program has been low for 

several years, and the last student in it is scheduled to graduate in December 2004, it seems 

to be an appropriate point at which to officially terminate the program. 

 

Recommendation 

 It is recommended that the Board of Governors approve the request to discontinue the 

Bachelor of Science in Manufacturing Engineering Technology at The University of North 

Carolina at Charlotte, effective December 31, 2004.  

 

 


